Government of India
Ministry of Jal Shakti
D/o Water Resources, RD & GR
(Vigilance Section)
Shram Shakti Bhawan, Rafi Marg,
New Delhi, dated 28th October, 2020.

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Subject: Observation of Vigilance Awareness Week -2020 from 27th October to
2" November, 2020 - reg.

The undersigned is directed to inform that Central Vigilance Commission, vide
its circular No. 020NGL1036 dated 08.09.2020, has notified that
Vigilance Awareness Week - 2020 would be observed between 27th October to 2nd
November, 2020.

2. In this regard a message from Hon'ble Minister (Jal Shakti) is enclosed herewith
for displaying on official website of respective organizations.

3. This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

End: As above. QA’V
(Santanu Rakshi

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

Tel: 23350131
To

All heads of Organizations under DoWR,RD&GR.

All Wing heads in DoWR,RD&GR.

All CVO/VO of the Organizations under DoWR,RD&GR.

To be uploaded on the Intra portal & website of the Department.
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Minister for Jal Shakti
Government of India

Gajendra Sinzh Shekhawat

2 1 0CT 2020
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H I am very happy tc learn that Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) is observing
Vigilance Awareness Week — 2020 from '27th October to 02nd November, 2020' with a
very relevant theme “Satark Bharat, Samriddh Bharat (Vigilant India, Prosperous
India)”. The continual effort of CVC in exhorting all the stakeholders specially the
citizens of the country towards promotion of integrity in all aspects of life by making
Vigilance Awareness Week a public campaign is highly laudable.

Honesty and integrity can be considered as two pillars for achieving success in
life. We all know that the greatest advantage of speaking the truth is that we don't
need to remember what we said. Also, honesty is telling the truth, whereas integrity is
living the truth. All of us must remember that being vigilant and practicing honesty and
integrity in all our everyday actions are the key to achieve prosperity and will certainly
help India to become self-reliant. Let us rededicate our selves to this noble cause and
take a pledge to be vigilant in all aspects of life for the progress of the country.

Finally, I extend my greetings to all concerned and wish a very successful
Vigilance Awareness Week — 2020.
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(Gajendra Singh Shekhawat)
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Office : 210, Shram Shakti Bhawan, Rafi Maryg, New Delhi-110 001
Tel: No. (011) 23711780, 23714663, 23714200, Fax : (011) 23710804
E-mail : minister-jalshakti@gov.in
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